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The Department of External Affairs recommends that Canadian firms should 
consult the Canadian Trade Commissioner located closest to each company being 
considered for contact prior to doing so in order to obtain advice, assistance and 
further company information. Canadian government contacts in Canada and the 
United States are provided in Appendix 9. 
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